
 

 

 

10/09/21 

 

Dear Parent / Carer of Nursery and Reception, 

 

 

We hope that you have all had a restful break, and we are excited to welcome our pupils to the 

start of Autumn Term 2021!  

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Attendance and punctuality is a priority for all children. School begins at 8.30am and ends at 

3.15pm. Please ensure you drop and pick up your child promptly.  

 

PE   

PE is on Tuesday for Reception pupils. Please be reminded that children should wear appropriate 

footwear on this day.   

 

Reading Books 

Children need to be reading every night at home. Your child will soon be bringing home a library 

book to read with you at home. This book should be returned to school on Monday each week in 

order to be changed.  

Phonetically decodable books will be issued in due course, and according to the Read Write Inc 

teaching programme.    

Please listen to your child reading aloud and ask questions about what they have read to support 

the development of their comprehension skills.  

If a reading book is lost or damaged, £5.00 will need to be paid to the school to replace it. 

 

Homework 

Homework will continue to be issued every Friday. It should be completed to a high standard and 

submitted by the following Wednesday at the latest. Further information will be provided by the 

class teacher.  

 

School Uniform 

Please ensure that your child wears full school uniform every day. Jumpers should be clearly 

labelled with your child’s name. Please also remind children of the importance of caring for their 

own belongings and placing jumpers etc. on their pegs upon removal. Children can bring a water 

bottle to school each day. This should also be labelled with your child’s name.  

 

Key dates: 

Parents Forum: Gwenneth Rickus - 10th September at 10am 

Parent Consultation Day: 22nd November 

 

We look forward to a fun, productive and successful term. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ms Meighan, Ms Sutton and Ms Demetriou 


